PHILIPPINE CONSULATE GENERAL
SHANGHAI, CHINA
OVERSEAS VOTING

ADVISORY

The Resident Election Registration Board (RERB) of Shanghai
gives notice to the public that the last day of Registration for
Overseas Voting will be on Saturday, 31 October 2015, 10:00 AM

—4:00 PM at the Philippine Consulate General in Shanghai.

Filipinos who may wish to register should bring a copy of their

passport (data page). A copy of the application form for registration

may be downloaded from  www.comelec.gov.ph or

www.shanghaipcg.dfa.gov.ph




